
 

 
 

 

Ashfield Landfill Site – COVID-19 
 
UDPATE:  The Ashfield Landfill Site has re-opened with new hours of operation.   

 

April – November:      Mondays & Saturdays,   9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

December – March:   Saturdays,   9:00 to 3:00 pm 

 

The health and safety of the public and staff is the top priority as the Landfill Site services 
are being restored. Residents are urged to follow all Public Health recommendations and 
use the Landfill Site for critical/ essential drop-offs only. 

 

Residents are encouraged to continue to use the curbside household waste and 
recycling pick-up.     

 

Trips to the Landfill Site should be for the urgent disposal of items/materials that cannot   
be managed through the curbside collection services.  Waste Management will continue 
with their regularly scheduled curbside household waste and recycling pick-up.   

 

As part of the re-opening process, please note the following: 

• The site may be extremely busy, residents should be prepared for significant delays 
and longer than usual wait times – please be patient. 

• The use of masks or face (mouth/nose) coverings is strongly encouraged. 

• Maintain physical distancing and be expedient on site. 

• Wait for staff signal to approach scale.  

• Follow staff directions. 

• Please do not socialize with other customers on site. 

 

Further to the re-opening, please note the following changes: 

• $10.00 minimum charge per load. 

• Household waste and recycling will not be accepted at the Landfill Site, please 
continue to use curbside pick-up for household garbage and recycling. 

 
 

Municipal Office Phone: 519-524-4669 

Municipal Office Fax: 519-524-1951 

Municipal Office Email: admin@acwtownship.ca 

Municipal Website: www.acwtownship.ca 

http://www.acwtownship.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/2020-Garbage-Schedule-12-month.pdf
http://www.acwtownship.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/2020-Garbage-Schedule-12-month.pdf

